
The Kansas Longarm Quilters  

General Meeting 

June 21, 2014 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read by Kay Dette 

seconded and approved as read.   

  

Sally introduced the program by Shawn Delker, art quilter from 

Salina. Her business name is Bent Twig Quilts. She shared a lot 

of beautiful quilts and her journey to art quilting. We learned 

how she got her inspiration and the techniques she used to 

create her quilts.  

  

After the program Sally told of the programs planned for the 

balance of the year. The August meeting will be a quilt room 

tour. There will be 3 rooms and longarm demos will be 15 minutes 

long.   The October meeting will be on threads at A-1 Singer in 

the Parklane Shopping Center.  She has also planned a workshop 

for February 2015. Angela Walters will be the instructor and it 

will be on Thursday following the February PQG meeting. The 

workshop will also be helf at A-1 Singer. We will be sharing 

program expenses with PQG.  

  

Carolyn said that our Full of Hot Air MQS challenge quilts will 

be hanging in our KLG booth beside the community quilts at the 

Common Threads quilt show. And KLQ did put an ad in the Common 

Threads show book.  

  

Evelyn Gernaat shared that she will be teaching different 

quilting techniques on a Handi Quilter longarm at A-1 Singer the 

1st Saturday of each month. The schedules will be on the web 

site.    

  

Meeting adjourned.  

  

  

Kay Dette  

KLQ secretary 2014     

  

 


